
Supplementary Submission 

Dear Senator Williams, Just a follow up to my earlier submission to the Senate Enquiry into the 

operation and regulation of mobility scooters. There are requirements for motorists and cyclists to 

have blood alcohol below prescribed levels when in charge of their vehicle. I note there does not 

appear to be any prescribed level of blood alcohol for people using a mobility scooter. I expect this is 

as a result of their status as “pedestrians” in terms of the road rules. Perhaps this could be 

considered in the enquiry and I would be grateful if you could bring it to the attention of the 

Committee, Trevor Hodson. 
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